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September  
There is just KS1 left to complete their 

sports day events this afternoon.   

 

The children have really enjoyed their 

sports day events!  

 

They have also really enjoyed  

listening to Ray Matthews last week.  

Ray clearly inspired and motivated 

many of our pupils with his  

achievements.   

 

Here is a photograph of one of our 

pupils supporting one of Ray’s  

marathons 5 years ago!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to donate 20p to 

help Ray support Age Concern for his 

80th birthday fundraising challenge, 

(80 schools running 80 miles raising 

£80) please ensure you send it in to 

school by Wednesday 30th June 

(Ray’s 80th Birthday!)  

 

https://www.itv.com/news/

calendar/2021-05-18/rotherham-

fundraiser-ray-matthews-embarking-

on-new-challenge-for-80th-birthday 

 

Thank you for your support.   

 

It is clear that many of our parents/

carers are beginning to think about 

September.  

 

The Government are currently    

planning to further relax the  

extended COVID 19 restrictions on 

19th July.  As schools will have  

already broken up for the summer 

holiday before then and   

unfortunately we do not find out 

any intended plans before you, we 

can only put provisional plans in 

place until we (like you!) know more 

information.   

 

Therefore, if expectations are  

relaxed and school bubbles are 

NOT required for September we will 

go back to all classes starting and 

finishing at the pre-COVID times.  

(F2 & KS1 - doors open at 8.45am 

and finish at 3.15pm,  

KS2 - doors open at 8.40am and 

finish at 3.15pm.) However, we 

would appreciate it if parents 

would continue to form an orderly 

line/queue as you have been doing 

as it makes it easier for the staff to 

see and release the children to their 

parents/carers.   

 

This will also mean that we will be 

able to go back to eating in the 

dinner hall and sandwich hall and 

normal meal service will resume.  

(The menu will be available to view 

on Live Kitchen.)  

 

The worse case scenario is that 

school bubbles remain which will 

mean staggered start and finishing 

times continuing as new class  

transition times and dinners still  

being eaten in  the classrooms.  

Sports Days  

It is with great regret that we are 

informing you that Mrs Glenn will 

be leaving our school at the end 

of this academy year after working 

at our school for over 20 years.  

Over the years Mrs Glenn has 

worked to support numerous pupils 

in our school with various             

interventions and we will all miss 

her.   

 

Therefore, from September Mrs 

Merry will be joining our school and 

supporting in 2KB.  Mrs Smith and 

Miss Miree will be supporting RWI 

and interventions.   

 

Mrs Earl will be supporting in 3GS in 

an afternoon from July. 

 

Mrs Leeks will now be supporting in 

3LT and Mrs Hudson will be in 3GS.  

Staffing Update  

Gold Awards 
A huge WELL DONE to   

Rosie Mercer  

 

&  

 

Thomas Potts  

 

 

who have 

achieved their 

gold award on  

Mathletics.   

 

 

Keep up the fantastic work  

everyone!  
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